St. John Ogilvie Primary School

Lacy Street
Paisley PA1 1QR
© 0300 300 0184

Dear Parent/Carer

stjohnogilvieenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk

Head Teacher: Miss L Murray

Head of Education/Interim Chief Education Officer: Janie O'Neill

Date: 14th December 2023

Work with Accord Hospice

A reminder that on Tuesday 19th December your child who is part of the SJO Singers, will be visiting Accord Hospice to sing. The children will be accompanied by Mrs Rosset and some school staff.

This trip is covered by the local area consent form completed at the start of the school session.

Please can I ask that children wear full school uniform (shirt and tie) and bring a warm waterproof jacket as they will be walking to and from Accord Hospice. The children are also welcome to wear something Christmassy!

If you have any questions regarding this information, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school.

Kind regards

Lorna Murray Head Teacher













